

Dear Potential Board Member,

Family Involvement Center (FIC) is recruiting qualified individuals to fill open Board of Directors positions. FIC's mission is to assist and support families/caregivers of children/youth with emotional, behavioral and mental health needs, as well as assist policy makers, agencies and providers in transforming systems to ensure children/youth succeed in school, live with families in the community, avoid delinquency, and become productive adults. We are a family-run organization, which means at least 51% of our board is raising or has raised a child living with emotional, behavioral, developmental, substance use or mental health needs. The remaining 49% is comprised of individuals who are passionate about the mission, and who bring a variety of professional skills and lived experiences to the board.

FIC is currently seeking to fill board member openings in the following areas:

- 1. Parents/primary caregivers of a child (up to age 26) living with emotional, behavioral, developmental, substance use or mental health needs.
- 2. Persons with professional or practical experience in the following:
 - 1. Technology/Social Media
 - 2. Human Resources
 - 3. Marketing
 - 4. Financial (especially Arizona integrated system of care)
 - 5. Child-serving systems (Education, Child Welfare, Division of Developmental Disabilities, Juvenile Justice, Integrated Healthcare)
 - 6. Grant-writing
 - 7. Fundraising

The Board of Directors is FIC's governing body, ensuring the vision, mission, and all operations are carried out with excellence, and holding overall fiscal and managerial oversight responsibility. Members are expected to attend in-person board meetings two to four times each year and virtual board meetings five to seven times each year. Each board member is also expected to serve on at least one committee. Committees meet virtually once per month for about one hour.

For more information about Family Involvement Center, please visit our website at https://www.familyinvolvementcenter.org. Questions should be directed to Paula Brunswick, Board Chair, by phone at 928-310-4101 or via e-mail at BoardPres@familyinvolvementcenter.org.

Sincerely,

Paula R Brunswick Chair, FIC Board of Directors